
 

 

 
 

 

Moving Up and Graduation Ceremony 

  
  

Our last day of school is on Friday, June 11th. I am looking forward to 

celebrating the end of the 2020-2021 school year with everyone. on 

Friday, June 11th, we will have a brief ceremony. The ceremony will 

begin promptly at 4:00pm. Please park along the street. Do not 

block or park in the driveway. 

  

To keep our group small and to be able to maintain social 

distancing, this event is for students, their parents, and their siblings 

only. Adults and children who are able should wear masks. Please 

maintain social distancing by spreading out in the backyard. Our 

ceremony will be brief, but feel free to bring lawn chairs.  

 

Students will be provided attire to wear during our celebration. Fun 

signs, banners, balloons, etc. are welcome and encouraged to help 

the end-of-year spirit! As a special treat, Carmen’s Italian Ice will be 

served to students and their families after our ceremony. I look 

forward to celebrating with you! 

  

  
Let me know if you have any questions,  
  

 
Cheyenne 
  
 
 

 


